
 

 

REF:ROMANTRIP/MAL/ste 

17th February 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Year 4 Roman Trip to the Grosvenor Museum – Friday 25th March 2022  

We would like to invite our Year 4 children to attend a visit to the Grosvenor Museum 

Chester. This will link with their current history topic “Romans” which investigates why the 

Romans invaded Britain and the legacy they left behind.  

 

The trip includes a Roman Workshop, a Roman Soldier Tour and carry out our research 

within The Roman Galleries. In the Workshop, the children will look at real and replica 

artefacts, focusing on three areas: Archaeology, Building Roman Chester and The Roman 

World. 

 

On the Roman Soldier Tour, the children will carry shields and march through Chester City 

Centre to the amphitheatre for formations training.  

 

We will be travelling by coach and the children are required to wear full school 

uniform 

 

Packed lunches will be required for the day. A free school trip packed lunch will be 

provided for pupils who receive Free School Meals. 

 

We are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £16.00 towards the cost of this visit to 

cover the cost of the coach, the Roman Workshop and the Roman Soldier Tour, as without 

such contributions the trip cannot run. If you would like to reserve a place for your child 

payments and permission can be made via SCOPAY Online, alternatively please return the 

reply form and payment to the Finance office by 18th March. 

Please note that once payment has been made there is an element of this charge that will be 

non-refundable should your child not attend the trip. This will include the cost of transport, 

the insurance cost and the cost of any entrance fee which cannot be claimed back.  

If there have been any changes to your child’s medical needs, please let us know.  If your 
child uses an inhaler please make sure it is up to date. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Miss Maltz 
 
Year 4 teacher  



 

PERMISSION SLIP 
 

Please return this slip to: The Finance Office, The Grange School by Friday 18th 
March.  
 
Year 4 Roman Trip to the Grosvenor Museum – Friday 25th March 2022  

Child’s name: …………………………………………. Class: ………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend Year 4 Roman Trip to the Grosvenor Museum 

on Friday 25th March 2022.  

 
Emergency contact numbers: 
 
Name …………………………………………………… Number…………………......... 
 
Name …………………………………………………… Number………………………. 
 
 
Do you require a school packed lunch? (Only for pupils eligible for free school 
meals):   Yes   No   
 
 
Do you give permission for photographs to be taken of your child?  Yes        No    
 
 
Details of any medical conditions of which we need to be aware: 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Signed :………………………………………..( Parent/Carer ) Date……………………… 


